
402 West Iowa Street, Urbana, Illinois 
 

September 27, 1956 
 
Dear Prof. Ferrater, 
 
Thank you for undertaking the review of Klimovsky’s paper. – As to the length of the 
review, I feel a certain obligation that the review should not be too brief, in view of the 
fact that we received the complete volume as review copy from the publisher at our 
request. I should not want to see a review of more than our standard maximum of 500 
words, unless more careful examination of the paper should reveal some quite 
unexpected special reason. As a matter of fact it’s possible that Klimovsky’s paper may 
be found to have some originality of viewpoint or emphasis if not of content. But if you 
find it not profitable to use as much as (say) 250 words in the review of Klimovsky, then 
perhaps we should consider compensating by publishing at least a brief review of 
another paper in the same volume. – The paper by Monteiro in this volume, 
L’arithmétique des filtres et les espaces topologiques, I have at present recorded for 
listing by title. But it is a border-line case, and I have no objection to your writing a short 
review of the paper if you wish to do so, whether to compensate for your seeking some 
one to collaborate with you in the review of the paper if you think it desirable. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
[Signatura] 
 
 
 
Prof. José Ferrater Mora, 
Department of Philosophy, 
Bryn Mawr College, 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 
 
 


